
 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

DATE:  February 13, 2019 

Dismissal of City Manager and Appointment of Interim City Manager 

At its Special Meeting of February 12, 2019, the San Fernando City Council voted to 

part ways with incumbent City Manager, Alex Meyerhoff.  The termination of Mr. 

Meyerhoff's tenure as City Manager was for convenience as provided under the 

terms of Mr. Meyerhoff's employment contract with the City.  The City Council 

appreciates Mr. Meyerhoff's enthusiasm and positive commitment to public service 

and thanks him for his service to the San Fernando community.   The City Council also 

takes pleasure in announcing that Deputy City Manager/Finance Director, Nick 

Kimball, has been appointed to serve as Interim City Manager.  Mr. Kimball served in 

this capacity as recently as 2017 and proved himself to be a capable leader and 

responsible steward of the public trust.  The City Council looks forward to working 

with Mr. Kimball to ensure that San Fernando continues on a positive track.   

Requests for additional information should be directed to the Office of the City 

Attorney, Attention: Assistant City Attorney Richard Padilla at rpadilla@omlolaw.com.  
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